
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Sunday, December 30, 2007 12:09 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

12/30/2007

Happy Holidays! 

  

We have just completed one last major update for 2007!   

  

There are 62 new specimens on the website, these ranging from excellent thumbnails to cabinet pieces.  There are specimens in all 
price ranges.   

  

Do not forget that the auction closes Wednesday evening. 

  

Happy New Year! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


